
 
  

Message from the Tyler Walk Homeowners Association 

March 14, 2020 

 

To the Residents of Tyler Walk: 

Your health, safety, and well-being are our top priorities.  Given the information 
released recently about the spread of COVID-19 in our area, the new restrictions 
announced by the Governor, and the expected rise in the number of infections, 
the Board of the Tyler Walk Homeowners Association (HOA) has enacted the 
following temporary changes: 

 Board Meetings: Effective immediately, the monthly in-person HOA Board 
meetings which are open to residents will be temporarily discontinued.  
The Board will continue hold meetings via telephone for the near future.  If 
residents would like to communicate with the Board, they should contact 
Brian Stedman at Continental Property Management (215-343-1550 or 
b.stedman@cpm975.com) who will forward all communications. 
 

 Clubhouse: The clubhouse will be temporarily closed for rentals.   
 

 Playground equipment:  The playground is closed effective immediately.  
 

 Basketball Courts:  The basketball court is closed effective immediately. 

 

Thank you, 

The Tyler Walk Homeowners Association 


